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14th January 2022 

Dear Parent or Carer, 
 

I am delighted to be able to share the inspection report following Ofsted’s 

inspection of our school at the end of November 2021. 
 

The inspection found we are a Good school and that how we help children 

develop as successful members of the community was Outstanding.  
 

As a school, we have High Expectations, we are Caring, we develop Positive 

Attitudes, and we help the children be Successful. 
 

It was so pleasing that the inspectors saw this for themselves and have shared 

it in their report attached to this e-mail. 
 

High Expectations 

The report recognises that “Leaders are passionate about raising aspirations 

for the children in their care.” 
 

Caring 

The inspectors were struck by the level of care we have for the children and 

families who attend the school. They noted how “Children are nurtured from 

the moment they step into this school community.” 
 

Positive Attitudes 

Over the two days, we demonstrated time and time again that, “This school 

lives out its motto that ‘Impossible is Nothing’.” 
 

Successful 

It was noted that as a school, we have a clear vision for what children will 

need to be successful when they grow up and that the staff “deliver this offer 

with credibility & compassion through their thoughtfully designed curriculum.” 
 

I hope that when you read the report, you can recognise the school that 

your child attends and the determination that everyone working here has to 

give your child the best start in life. 
 

We are excited to start work on the elements of school that the inspectors 

think we can improve as we know it will make a difference for your children. 
 

If you would like to discuss any aspect of the report, please find me on the 

playground or contact the office to arrange a time to talk. You can also e-

mail me at martin.lumb@hunsletcarr.co.uk. 
 

Kind Regards, Mr Martin Lumb, Headteacher. 
 

High Expectations, Caring, Positive Attitudes and Successful 
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